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2024 Curbside Garbage Utility Implementation and Proposed 
Rates 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the implementation plan, as outlined in the report of the General Manager, 

Utilities and Environment dated September 5, 2023, be approved; and 
2. That Administration include the proposed garbage utility fees in the 2024/2025 

Preliminary Business Plan and Budget meetings, which include a flat fee for the first 
six months of 2024 and a variable fee thereafter. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its 
meeting held on September 5, 2023, considered a report of the Utilities and 
Environment Division regarding the above. 
 
Attachment 
September 5, 2023 report of the Utilities and Environment Division. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


